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MINUTES OF THE FACULTY OF THE UNIVERSITY
February 23, 1943

The Faculty of the University met in the President's Office
Tuesday,, February 23, 1943. President Donovan presided. Members
present were Paul P. Boyd, Thomas P. Cooper, Alvin E. Evans,. W. D. !
Funkhouser, Frank D, Peterson, W. S. Taylor, Edward Wiest, and
Leo M. Chamberlain. Dean Holmes, Dean Jones, Assistant Dean
Terrell, and Colonel Brewer, also attended the meeting.

The minutes of January 22 were read and approved.

The Faculty considered the question of credit for students
in the Air Corps Reserve who were currently being called into
active service. On motion and second, the Faculty voted that
those students who would have completed requirements for degrees
at the end of the current quarter, and who could have received
full credit for all courses in which they are passing on March 3 ﬁz‘




